

August 31, 2015

Dear Parents and Guardians:

The Elementary Back to School Night is scheduled for <u>Thursday, September 3</u>, from 7:00 – 8:45 p.m. All parents and guardians are invited to join us at the Elementary Courtyard for a brief welcome from our Headmaster, and the PTO. Immediately following, parents with students in grades First through Fifth will report to their child's homeroom.

Parents will be following their child's schedule from 7:20 – 8:45 p.m. This is a wonderful opportunity to run through your child's program and get information about what he/she is doing in the classroom. At 7:20 p.m., the bell will ring which signals the beginning of homeroom, which is the beginning of your child's day. Parents will sit through 15-minute classes. It is important that you follow your child's schedule promptly and do not linger during the time that has been allotted for changing to the Specialist's classrooms. This will allow our program to run effectively.

The Back to School Night is a valuable activity helping to build a bond between home and school. This activity is for **parents only** and ...**WE ASK THAT CHILDREN REMAIN AT HOME.**

Looking forward to seeing you on this very special night!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nancy Pagan

Elementary School Principal